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   New Collection Option 

 

 

Date: January 6th, 2025 

 

 

Effective Date: January 3rd, 2025 
 
 
With the discontinuation of the Tan top (K2EDTA) tubes in July of 2024 we have validated using the Royal 
Blue Top (K2EDTA) tubes on our instrumentation. Effective immediately the Royal Blue Top (K2EDTA) 
tubes can now be used for testing Whole blood lead in Toxicology at Bailey Road Central Labs. For 
additional information, visit the URMC Laboratory Test Directory: https:// www.testmenu.com/rochester 
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